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Senator BUSHBY asked: 
 

1712.  What progress have you made to address the APSC Capability Review for your agency? 

1713.  Are there any other reviews of your organisation currently being implemented or settled 
down post-implementation? What has been the benefit of or impact of those exercises?  

1714.  Have there been any reviews in your portfolio area in the past six years that have since gone 
inactioned in part or in full?  

Answer: 

1712. A Capability Review Action Plan was agreed with the APSC in November 2013.  Governance 
arrangements for overseeing the actions have been established and a Health-check Review 
is scheduled for November 2014.  Work has commenced across all of the focus areas and 
changes will continue to be embedded throughout 2014. 

1713. The Strategic Review of the Treasury and Women in Treasury reviews were undertaken in 
2011 and all recommendations have been implemented.  The Capability Review Action Plan 
builds on outcomes achieved from earlier organisational reviews.  A follow-up audit of the 
Progressing Women initiative will be undertaken in July-August 2014. 

1714. No reviews in Treasury in the past six years have gone inactioned.   

 

 


